
How did we go?Tunkuwallin Recreation Precinct Plan 
Development, Gwandalan (Phase 2 consultation)
Engagement Summary
Between 26 June and 20 July 2020 Central Coast Council sought community feedback on the 
proposed concept designs for Tunkuwallin recreation precinct.
As part of the Tunkuwallin Recreation Precinct Plan, Council will be upgrading the playspace from its 
current local level play facility, to a new district level playspace. 
The concept designs that were developed from feedback in phase 1, were displayed for the community 
online on the project page and the interactive map. The community were invited to give their feedback 
on the concept designs by leaving a comment on our interactive map. 

The overarching themes from the comments placed on the interactive map include: 
•	 Option B as a the most favourable concept plan for Tunkuwallin Recreation precinct. 
•	 The separation of the skate park and playspace is popular. 
•	 The inclusion of extra parking within the area is popular among respondents. 
•	 The ability to supervise children of various ages is important. 

A review of the feedback received during phase 2 of the consultation period is currently being undertaken. 
Once completed, Council will develop a full consultation report along with the final concept design, which 
will be available to the community in the coming weeks. 
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